
        Dates to Remember June 21: National Indigenous Peoples Day
June 28: Professional Development Day, No School

June 6: Final Band Concert
June 7: Non Instructional Day, No School
June 19: Last Day of Classes 

Dear Laker families, 

Yesterday our school and community participated in our annual Walk A Mile in her shoes event. It was
wonderful coming together as students, staff, and community members for a great cause. A big thank
you to our Interact students and Ms. Routhier for spearheading this meaningful event. 

Congratulations to our Laker Athletes who were celebrated at the Athletic Awards ceremony last evening.
We are proud of our Lakers and the ambassadors that they are for our school. 

In-class final exams have started. Please view our website for the final exam and tutorial schedules. With
only 8 full instructional days remaining, it is critical that students attend all classes to ensure that they are
finishing all assessments and engaging in review that will help them do their best on their final exams. 

Jump Start, Summer Work Experience, and Summer School are three ways that students can earn
additional credits over the summer. Students interested in Work Experience must see Mrs. Bell as soon
as possible to register and complete the necessary paperwork. 

Please join us in the Fine Arts Centre this evening for the final Band concert at 7 pm. Mr. Thornton is
excited to showcase the hard work and talent of his Band and Jazz Band students.

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you
have any questions. 

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

The CESD Transportation Office will be closed from 
July 1 to Aug. 14. Please email any inquires to 

transportation@cesd73.ca 

https://www.hjcody.ca/students/final-assessment-schedule
https://jumpstart.cesdhub.com/information/
https://www.cesd73.ca/programs/summer-school
mailto:transportation@cesd73.ca
mailto:transportation@cesd73.ca


 HJC Athletics is looking
for a Senior Boys

Volleyball coach for the
24-25 season. 
Please contact

aszymanek@cesd73.ca
with any further

questions or information.

mailto:aszymanek@cesd73.ca







